
JANUARY 22, 2020 NYEC MEETING MINUTES 
 
Present: Darla Hamlin, Donna Palmer, Sue Pynchon, Emma Raven, Jason Raven, Jen Smith, 
Lisa Thompson 
 

 
2020 Officers: Jason will be Chair. There will be no Vice-chair. Darla will be Treasurer. Emma 
will be Secretary.  
 

 
Christmas tree lighting party: The potluck went well and will likely happen again next year. 
We may need a volunteer “elf” and a couple more tablecloths.  
 

 
Dead River Rough Cut viewing: Jason has invited the film-makers who produced the 
documentary “Dead River Rough Cut” to show the film and do a Q&A at WH&CC. He has also 
asked John McDonald to be the moderator/host. The event is not aimed at children. Date is to 
be determined.  
 

 
Mud Ball: NYEC is running the Mud Ball this year, to benefit Wescustogo. It will be April 11 
from 4:30pm to 8:30pm. Jason will contact Maine Beer Company. Lisa will contact Louie’s, 
Mark Heath, and Stone’s Cafe. Lisa and Jen will write a contract with the band (Captain 
Bangaroo).  
 

 
Golf tournament: NYEC is running the golf tournament this year as well, to benefit 
Wescustogo. We will reuse sponsorship and signup forms from last year. Ashley will send last 
year’s poster to Lisa.  
 

 
Summer concert: This year, we will host one summer concert with a band with a larger 
following rather than 2-4 smaller concerts. It will likely be in August. Lisa and Jen will get 
availability and quotes from a few bands.  
 

 
Treasurer’s report: Darla gave the treasurer’s report. NYEC has $5492.28 in the bank.  
 

 
Fun Day: We will be using storage space at WH&CC this year, not our old storage on the 
Village Green. Fun Day will be at WH&CC. The theme may be related to Maine’s 200th 
birthday. We will still have the bungee jumper/climbing wall and inflatables set up outside. 
Vendor tables will be in rooms 1 and 3. The stage will be set up in room 2. Games will be in the 
gym.. We discussed changing food from local non-profits to food trucks. Jason will confirm with 
the vendors who’ve participated in the past that they’re ok with this change. The Fire Company 
will still host a bean supper the evening of Fun Day.  
 

 
Next meeting: Wednesday, February 19 at 6:30 at Wescustogo Hall & Community Center 



 


